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Fast, Joyce

From: Bryant, Shellie
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 8:00 AM
To: Fast, Joyce
Subject: FW: Urgent Request: Council meeting on 7.3.1 Vehicle for Hire Bylaw- Taxi and TNC 

Parity review on February 1, 2021

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: mark@captain.taxi [mailto:mark@captain.taxi]  
Sent: January 31, 2021 1:14 PM 
To: Bryant, Shellie <Shellie.Bryant@Saskatoon.ca> 
Cc: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Urgent Request: Council meeting on 7.3.1 Vehicle for Hire Bylaw- Taxi and TNC Parity review on 
February 1, 2021 
 
[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.] 
 
Good afternoon Shellie (City Clerk) 
 
I have sent a request to speak on line please cancel, delete that 
request, and brief. Kindly use the brief below for the record, thank 
you. 
 
 
Thanking your worship and councilors considering the utmost important 
request from brokers and stakeholders to look at the points proposed by 
the Transport Committee about amendments. 
 
1. Level playing field for the age of vehicles from seven to 10 years. 
 
2. Cap on Uber/TNC service providers or fix no of vehicle working 
instead of flooding the weak market. 
 
3. Decals on the vehicles either Taxi or Uber/Lyft/TNC so customers can 
identify who is who. 
 
4. Utmost paramount issue cameras in all vehicles which are providing 
service to residents, the business community, and visitors for the 
safety of everyone, customers, and drivers. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mark Gill 
Executive Director 
Captain Taxi Ltd 
Saskatoon, SK 


